NEW CROWN BOOK 3 Lesson 2 / Let's Talk 2

年組番 氏名	
	∕50
2 【言語】 日本語に合う英文になるように、下線に適切な語を書きましょう	5。[1点×5]
(1) 私は長い間、英語を勉強しています。	

I have studied English for a _______.

1	「語」日本語に合う英文になるように,下線に適切な語を書きましょう。 $[1 ext{点 imes 10}]$	
(1)	健は久美に花の写真を見せられました。	(
	Ken was a picture of flower by Kumi.	,
(2)	メイリンは、パーティーに赤いドレスを着て行きました。	`
	Meiling a red dress for a party.	(
(3)	エマとラージは同い年です。	
	Emma and Raj are in the same	(
(4)	彼はこの町に10歳のころから住んでいます。	(
	He has lived in this city he was ten.	
(5)	この店では、様々な種類の果物を売っています。	
	This shop many kinds of fruits.	
(6)	3日間ずっと雨が降っています。	(
	It has raining for three days.	
(7)	たぶんエマは将来フラワーデザイナーになるでしょう。	(
	Emma will be a flower designer in the future.	
(8)	私たちは、困っている人を助けるべきです。	
	We help people in need.	(
(9)	ポールは自転車に乗るのが好きです。	
	Paul likes to a bike.	(
(10)) 丘先生はとても良い先生です。	
	Mr Oka is a good teacher.	

(2)	何百もの人々がテレビでオリンピックを観戦します。	
	people watch the Olymp	ic games on TV.
(3)	それは残念です。	
	That's	
(4)	私はサッカー、野球、バスケットボールなどが好きです。	
	I like sports, for example soccer, baseball, and	
(5)	エマは5年間,カードを集めています。	
	Emma has fo	or five years.
3	^(言語) 日本語に合う英文になるように、次の語句を並べかえまし	,よ う 。[1 点×4]
(1)	エマの父は先週からずっと忙しいです。	
	(busy, has, since, Emma's father, been) last weel	ζ
		last week.
(2)	私はこの教科書を3年間使っていません。	
	(used, have, not, this textbook, I, for) three years	S.
		three years.
(3)	彼は2015年からサッカークラブに所属していますか。	
	(the soccer club, has, since, been, in, he)?	
		2015?
(4)	あなたはどれくらいこの町に住んでいますか。	
	(you, have, long, lived, how) in this city?	
		in this city?

4	4 ^[理解] 次の文章を読み, あとの問いに答えまし	よう。
---	---------------------------------------	-----

[2 点×7]

France - Then and Now

This picture was painted in 1876. There are many Japanese images in it. For example, you can see a kimono and many Japanese fans. However, it was not painted by a Japanese artist. It was painted by the French artist, Claude Monet.

In the middle of the 19th century, Japanese *ukiyoe* shocked French artists. Monet was among <u>them</u>. He was fascinated by *ukiyoe* prints and collected more than 200 of them. He studied *ukiyoe* and painted this picture. Japanese art has influenced French artists since this period.

Today young French people experience Japanese art in new ways. Many French bookstores sell DRAGON BALL, NARUTO and so on. These manga are new and interesting to young French people. Characters' faces clearly express their feelings. Their movements are shown in many ways. The stories are simple and clear. For these reasons, manga has become very popular in the last few decades.

In these ways, French people have enjoyed Japanese art for hundreds of

years	s. Maybe you know where to find examples of French culture	in japan. If you
do, p	lease contact me at my blog.	[183words]
(1)	下線部は何を指していますか。本文から抜き出しましょう。	
(D	
(2)	文章の内容に合うものにはTに,間違っているものはFに ✔	を入れましょう。
a)	Claude Monet was shocked by Japanese ukiyoe.	$T \Box / F \Box$
b)	Claude Monet didn't study <i>ukiyoe</i> .	$T \square / F \square$
c)	Young French people experience Japanese art through mang	a. T 🗆 / F 🗆
(3)	次の質問に、英語で答えましょう。	
a)	What fascinated Claude Moet?	
b)	How many <i>ukiyoe</i> prints did Monet collect?	
c)	Why has manga become popular among young French peo	ple?

5 ^{【表現】} 会話が成り立つように,適切な文を	下のア~オか	ら選びましょう。[2 点×3]
Kumi: Ms Brown, I don't feel well.		
Ms Brown:		
Kumi: I have a headache.		
Ms Brown: That's too bad.	2	I'll take you.
Kumi: 3		
①:	_ ②:	③:
7. What's wrong?		
✓. What time is it?		
ウ. That's kind of you.		
工. You're welcome.		
オ. You should go to the nurse.		
	- 101 5 1 2 3	

|6| 【表現】 表を見て、ジョンさん・ユキさんのどちらかを選んで、その人物になったつ もりで、①・②について説明する英文を、3文以上で書きましょう。 [9点]

	ジョン (John)	ユキ (Yuki)	
①住んでいるとこ ろとそこに住み始 めた時期	カナダ	緑市	
	2009年から	10歳のときから	
②好きなスポーツ	バスケットボール	サッカー	
とそれをプレイし ている期間	3ヶ月	5年間	

-					
-					
-					
-	•	·-	•	·-	